Happy New Year - Just a little note to keep you up to date 
                                                    Welcome to Bedsac 2017
As you know from the Newsletter I sent out just before Christmas, the committee is responding to the members and has already started work looking at the challenges ahead for the club in 2017. We have accepted that increasing the membership and retaining those who join us in 2017, we need to put plans in place to deliver the changes needed. The obvious one being turning the good wishes we have received from the members into practical help.

The committee is currently very small - which is fine but if we want to achieve our aims - your aims - for the club, it has to be a joint effort. No please don't run and hide under the bed!! After all if all our current members give us a little of their time then we can move mountains!!

Everyone has their skills and talents - anything you find easy and others find difficult is a special skill which we need. We actively welcome more committee members with the Equipment Officer; Social Secretary and Ordinary Member posts still open as well as our new exciting, creative role of Membership Development Officer. I know we are all under pressure but 

I would like to help but where do find the time! Work is a nightmare at present!! etc. 
But just hold on for a moment - if you pay your membership you deserve a good service from the club and if member numbers go up then fees could be frozen or even go down! At present you pay for the use of the pool for swimming, snorkelling and checking out equipment it’s not just train new trainees, but do you use it? 

Our new earlier pool times give us the opportunity to enjoy again the social side of the club - it doesn't have to be restricted to a few occasions like Christmas. 

So, relax enjoy a quiet swim, then come on to the Rowing Club for a social get together with friends, discuss previous dive trips, plan future trips for 2017  weekends or longer. Enjoy a quiet drink with friends. 

Why not help the club make 2017 a really good year and enjoy yourself too! Anyone got any underwater videos? I know I have and have intended to edit them so they could go on 'youtube' or photos which could change the Home Page on the website - I know a number of members who do - so please spend a little while to see just what you have - could you share them on the website? Could you put some text to them to explain where, what, when why and how they can to exist?  Could YOU put together some shots to share with other members on club night? 

How about trying to interest family, friends, work colleagues and neighbours in doing a Try-Dive?

What will YOUR contribution to YOUR club be in 2017?
Regards,

Lesley Carr 
 Chair
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